Subject:

FW: Proposed Quarry at Westerfield - Meeting with SCC Planning

From: Sent: 03 April 2025 13:48

To: @outlook.com>

Subject: RE: Proposed Quarry at Westerfield - Meeting with SCC Planning

Hi

Thanks for getting back to me.

I will send a meeting invite shortly.

Best wishes,

Planning Officer Growth, Highways and Infrastructure Suffolk County Council

Telephone:

@suffolk.gov.uk

The content of this email represents the informal opinion of the officer and is not binding upon the council.

From: < @outlook.com>

Sent: 03 April 2025 13:44

To: essential es

Subject: RE: Proposed Quarry at Westerfield - Meeting with SCC Planning

**EXTERNAL EMAIL:** Don't click any links or open attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe. Click <u>here</u> for more information or help from Suffolk IT

Can we say 11.00am on Wednesday 23<sup>rd</sup> April please.

Please send an invite to me and <a href="mailto:otru7.com">otru7.com</a>

Kind regards,

Mineral Surveying Consultant

Please note new email address:

@outlook.com

From: < @suffolk.gov.uk>

Sent: 03 April 2025 11:40

To: <u>@outlook.com</u>>

Subject: Proposed Quarry at Westerfield - Meeting with SCC Planning

Hi

Andy and I currently have availability on Tuesday 22<sup>nd</sup> or Wednesday 23<sup>rd</sup> April for a meeting via Microsoft Teams.

Please let me know if either of these dates would work for yourself and and we can arrange a time.

Many thanks,

Planning Officer
Growth, Highways and Infrastructure
Suffolk County Council
Telephone:
Email: @suffolk.gov.uk

The content of this email represents the informal opinion of the officer and is not binding upon the council.

The information contained in this email or any of its attachments may be privileged or confidential and is intended for the exclusive use of the addressee. Any unauthorised use may be unlawful. If you receive this email by mistake, please advise the sender immediately by using the reply facility in your email software.

The Council reserves the right to monitor, record and retain any incoming and outgoing emails for security reasons and for monitoring internal compliance with our policy on staff use. Email monitoring and/or blocking software may be used and email content may be read.

For information about what we do with personal data see our privacy notice <a href="https://www.suffolk.gov.uk/about/privacy-notice/">https://www.suffolk.gov.uk/about/privacy-notice/</a>